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July 6, 2021
From:  Williamston Sunrise Rotary

On Thursday, July 8 the Williamston Sunrise Rotary club is honoring Williamston area heroes who stood by the Community during the past 18 months of the COVID-19 pandemic. These individuals stayed on the job, faced the possibility of contracting COVID-19, and dealt with the Community area's needs to provide required services for local health and welfare. 
The club has selected 15 people representing such service industries as Police, Fire, and Emergency Medical Care Protection as well as education, water treatment, grocery provision, counseling, food preparation, trash removal, religious service provision, area beautification, community information provision, utility services, and local government.
The event will occur at the Williamston bandshell prior to and throughout the Concerts in the Park event in McCormick Park on Thursday July 8. The first presentations will start between 6:30-7 pm.
We hope that you will be able to cover this amazing event.

Contact for the event:
Paul Tarr
Past-President – Sunrise Rotary
(517) 285-5757


